
   
 

2019-2020 SUBWAY-BCLA WOMEN’S FIELD LACROSSE U15 and U12 Tiers 1/2  

PROVINCIAL TOURNAMENT 

February 14-17, 2020  

Burnaby West Sports Complex, Burnaby, BC 

  

The Pacific Coast Field Lacrosse League is proud to be the host of the 2019-2020 SUBWAY-BCLA 

Women’s Field Lacrosse U15 Tier 1 and 2 and U12 Tiers 1 and 2 Provincial Tournament.  

Please read this letter carefully as it includes important information you need to know before the 

provincials begin.  

FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 14, 2020 

MANDATORY COACHES MEETING 

10:00 AM 

Location:  Meeting Room #1 

 

Team Confirmation:  Done at the coaches meeting to avoid delay at game time.  

        This includes call-ups.  

  

Please -- only 1 coach and manager per team as space is limited.  

  

Please have a copy of your Team Verification Form ready for the meeting. In addition, please bring 

your completed Fair Play Award Athlete Nomination Form to this meeting. The forms are attached 

to this e-mail. In order to provide proof that each call-up player has played the required three (3) 

qualifying games, we will require official score sheets.  

  

TEAM VOLUNTEERS  

  

Each participating team must provide the following volunteers per round robin game: one team to 

provide 1 timekeeper and the other team to provide 1 scorekeeper. Neutral score and time 

keepers will be provided for medal games.  

  

Each team should also appoint a responsible person for selecting game MVPs for round robin games. 

That person will select 3 players from the opposing team for each game.   

Players are only eligible for one award during the round robin portion of the tournament. Neutral 

bench officials will select the medal game MVPs.  

  

Please have a team official report to the tournament office (located in the clubhouse) thirty minutes 

prior to game time to pick up your score sheet and MVP awards sheet. Both of these will be returned 

to the tournament office by the officials immediately following the game.  
 

GOGGLES  

  

Approved goggles are MANDATORY for all players participating in the tournament. This requirement 

will be strictly enforced.   

 



SUSPENSION GUIDELINES  

  

Please read the attached Field Directorate Suspension. Any questions regarding the suspension 

guidelines should be referred to the Umpire in Chief (UIC).  

  

VENUE  

  

Players and team officials are requested to abide by venue rules at Burnaby Lakes West Complex.  

Players should be supervised in and around the facility, including change rooms. NO LACROSSE 

BALLS are to be thrown or tossed against walls in or around the Burnaby Lakes West Complex. Balls 

and sticks will be confiscated by facility staff if this rule is violated. Washrooms are located in the 

Burnaby Lakes Complex Office Building.    

  

CONTACTS  

 

Roger Terhune, Provincial Co-Host Convener   

Phone: 604-961-6609  

E-Mail: chair@pcfll.bc.ca  

 

Stacy Paterson, Provincial Co-Host Convener 

Phone: 604-817-9595 

E-Mail: women_U19@pcfll.bc.ca 

  

BC Lacrosse Association Office   

Phone: 604-421-9755 Ext. 2 

E-Mail: deb@bclacrosse.com  

 


